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I strongly support HB 2945 that establishing state policy on the purchase of zero-

emission school buses.  The move will help  

 - save school districts money in the long term 

 - protect students' health from diesel exhaust 

 - provide an opportunity for resilience by having a mobile source of energy during 

emergencies and electrical outages. 

 - secure long-term stable funding for clean transportation.   

Thank you for your consideration and support of this important measure. 


